
















From: Linda Johnson  
Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 4:17 PM 
To: Paula Melgar <PMelgar@ch.utah.gov>; Bryce Haderlie <BHaderlie@ch.utah.gov> 
Subject: Comments Linda Johnson July 9 re proposed HB5718 
 
Last time I spoke about this,  I suggested waiting for and complying with USFS climate change 
plan. Lance will email it to you if you request it, it is finished.  
 
Current Wilderness regulations are dangerous in current conditions,  I believe,  as it has become 
necessary to do more deadwood removal,  and mechanical means are cheaper and faster.  You 
are making a new kind of recreation area,  I suggest you also invent a new kind of protected area 
of wilderness not Wilderness as regulated now.  
 
It is of great concern to me that no proper public process has been done. People don't know what 
you are doing,  and you need a process like Envision and WFRC have done for 2050 planning. 
There has been no press discussion of your meetings on this matter, and when people asked me 
where I was  going today,  the response  Where?  Who?  What?  And that's not acceptable.  
 
Your time would be better spent to serve your public by doing things Mt Accord was originally 
formed for. It had been years now.  Fix the canyons transit.  Provide basic human 
amenities,  toilets and water to drink,  wash hands,  and flush with,  and improve more trails and 
trailhead access. Make a valuable resource more available and plant for our increasing 
population and our tourist visitors.  
 
For further discussion,  I would have said a great deal of what Mike Maughn said,  but he beat 
me to it, and I won't waste your time.  

Linda Johnson,  
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